Letter to Families
Dear Caledonia Families,

Please see the important update about tonight's Varsity football game.

Subject: Game Update — Location Change for Tonight’s Football Game
Dear Caledonia Families,
We want to make you aware of an important change regarding tonight’s varsity football game.

The game has been moved to Thornapple Kellogg High School, located at 10051 Green
Lake Rd, Middleville, Ml 49333.

Kickoff will remain at 7:00 PM.

We are also excited to share that we will still be celebrating the 20th Anniversary of our 2005
State Championship Team during tonight’s game.

Please note: There is construction on M-37 in Middleville, both before and at the Main Street
intersection. Allow extra time for travel so you don’t miss the start of the game.

Thank you for your flexibility and continued support. We look forward to seeing our Fighting
Scots community come together this evening!
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